
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF INTENT TO CONSIDER AMENDMENT OF THE 

“MECKLENBURG COUNTY HEALTH ORDINANCE GOVERNING PUBLIC 

SWIMMING POOLS” 
 

The Mecklenburg County Board of Commissioners (while exercising the power of the 

Board of Health) hereby gives notice of its intent to consider amendments to the 

Mecklenburg County Health Ordinance Governing Public Swimming Pools.  
 

The proposed regulations are available for review at the Mecklenburg County Clerk’s 

office, which is located on the 11th floor of the Charlotte-Mecklenburg Government 

Center at 600 East Fourth Street, Charlotte, NC.  Copies of the proposed regulations will 

also be available in suite 208 at the Mecklenburg County Health Department at 700 North 

Tryon Street, Charlotte, NC.  You may also view copies of the regulations and comment 

on proposed changes by visiting the Public Swimming Pool web page at 

http://Meckpools.charmeck.org  

 

The Mecklenburg County Board of Commissioners will consider adopting the proposed 

amendments during its Regular meeting at 6:30 pm on Wednesday, March 7, 2018.  If 

adopted by the Board of Commissioners, the amended regulations will become effective 

March 7, 2018.  

 

Anyone needing special accommodations when attending this meeting and/or if this 

information is needed in an alternative format because of a disability, contact the Clerk to 

the Board.  The Clerk is located at 600 East Fourth Street, in the Charlotte-Mecklenburg 

Government Center, 11th floor, (980-314-2900), fax (704-336-5887) or e-mail: 

Janice.Paige@mecklenburgcountync.gov.  We request at least 72 hours notice prior to the 

meeting to make the appropriate arrangements. 

 

 
 

http://meckpools.charmeck.org/
mailto:Janice.Paige@mecklenburgcountync.gov

